Subject: Stop Subtext

From: megan keene

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 3:07 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Stop Subtext

Stop Subtext. These developers have turned our town into a money grab and are destroying what makes Ann Arbor
unique. It does not support a sustainable future for the city. The only exception would be if these developers were
building actual affordable family housing units. We do not need more high rise development to attract wealthy people
to move from outside of the city. They will visit and spend their money here anyway, but not if we gentrify it to death.
We need to reinvigorate what it means to be from Ann Arbor by protecting our resources, our historic charm, and our
natural areas through community development focused on our existing communities and infrastructure. The several
abandoned buildings in downtown between the BTC and campus would be a better spot for yet another real estate
development, if we have to have one.

Protect our neighborhoods.
Megan Keene



